HENDERSON COUNTY SCHOOLS
1805 Second Street, Henderson, Kentucky 42420
(270) 831-5000 | Fax: (270) 831-5009
www.henderson.kyschools.us

Dr. Bob Lawson, Superintendent

May 1, 2023

To: Henderson County Board of Education

From: Jinger Carter, Director of Human Resources

RE: Henderson County Board Approved Medical Requests

Pursuant to Henderson County Board of Education Policy 03.2234, please consider these
requests for extended disability leave for the remainder of the 2022-23 school year. The
employees listed below have used the 60 days of allowable FMLA and have completed the
proper documentation for requesting intermittent extended disability leave.

e Lisa Stone - English Learner Teacher - Bend Gate, Cairo, Spottsville Elementary
Schools
e Angela Fitzgerrel - Food Service Assistant - North Middle School

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Equal Educational and Employment Institution



